
Via De Luna  
Pipe Rehabilitation Improvements

Project Overview

Resident Information

Escambia County’s Engineering Division will soon begin the Via De Luna Pipe Rehabilitation Project that will include the 
removal and replacement of eight existing pipe crossings under Via De Luna, pavement patching, curb replacement at 
the crossings and restriping. This project is located in District 4 on Pensacola Beach.  Construction is expected to begin 
in October and be completed in February 2017, pending contractor availability and weather conditions.

Project Coordinator: Cooper Saunders, (850) 595-3450 or 
(850) 554-3063; Media calls: (850) 595-3476

For more information on this project, visit myescambia.com/projects

• This project is funded by LOST III at an estimated cost of 
$343,000.

• The contractor, Chavers Inc. will perform the work within the 
existing road rights of way. 

• Construction is scheduled to take place during the hours of  
7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

• Improvement areas may be temporarily disturbed, but will 
be returned to their previous state.

• You will be provided access to your property at all times, 
although there may be short periods when a driveway may 
be blocked as construction progresses. 

• A county inspector will monitor the construction areas daily.
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